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PRESS RELEASE

The people of Pakistan are deeply shocked and grieved at the despicable act
of terrorism in Lahore on March 27, 2016, which resulted in the loss of 74 precious
lives and injuries to 250 people. In this hour of grief, our hearts go out to the families
of those who lost their lives.

The Consulate General of Pakistan has received numerous phone calls and
email messages of sympathy and condolences from 175,000 strong Pakistani
community across the 10 western States of USA, the Consular Corps in Los Angeles
and various State and City officials.

Condolence Messages can be sent at the following email:

consulgenerai@pakconsulé’ééla.org

Los Angeles
March 29, 2016



